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Tuesday 14th January 2020


Year 6 Computing Trip to SWR



Dear Parents/Carers,


This term in Computing, our children are studying how ICT is used in the field of market research and carrying out work on computational thinking.  Sir William Romney’s School has invited our Year 6 cohort to attend a computing day on Monday the 27th of January to learn new skills and applications of technology.  Our aim is for the Year 6 children to become the ‘experts’ and return to school and teach a Year 5 pupil in Computing sessions.

The children will leave school around 9am and will return by 3.15pm.  Children will need to wear their school uniform and have a coat if it is raining.  They will require a break time snack and a packed lunch, and a drink in a non- glass bottle.

The day at SWR is free of charge; however we will need to book a coach for which there will be a charge of £3.25.  Your child will not be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a payment; however, the school cannot proceed with the trip unless there are sufficient contributions for it to be financed. Please speak to Mr Moss or Mrs Bennett in the office if you have any concerns about payment.

This will be a great opportunity to get to know this secondary school and when we have attended these ICT days in the past, the children have thoroughly enjoyed them.  As you may be aware we are trying to process all trips through Schoolcomms, you will now be able to log onto your child’s account and pay for this trip online. If you are able to help on the trip there is a section within Schoolcomms called ‘notes’ please add in this section if you are able to help and we will come back to you. Helpers will be selected on a first come first serve basis.



Yours sincerely,
Gareth Ricketts
Class Teacher
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I give/do not give permission for my child…………………………………………………….. to attend the trip to SWR on Monday 27th January 2020.

I do/do not enclose a payment of £3.25

I have informed the office that my child will need a lunch provided (Free school meals only)

I am able/unable to help on the trip. (Please delete appropriately)

Parent/Carer name…………………………………………    Signature…………………………………………………
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Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy

School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP
Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss

01453 883273 01453 884829

e: admin@minchschool.net
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